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I strongly support this legislation to support the Hope Plaza.  I am a criminal defense 

attorney and have worked with the Center for Hope ans Safety and this project is 

very worth wile.  It will not only help DV survivors but help with the lack of affordable 

housing in Salem and Oregon.  It will be a positive addition to the area and to the 

Salem Downtown.  Thanks for your support.  Steve Gorham 


